
Friday 27th September 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome to our ‘Hungry Hatch’ – special lunch! 
 

Our school lunches served by the ‘Hungry Hatch’ are popular with lots of pupils from 

across the school, however we are aware that there are some days on which we have 

less take up than others.  Thursdays is one of those days! 
 

So, in discussion with the cook we have arranged to have a special lunch on Thursday 3rd 

October to hopefully encourage more pupils to choose the school lunch option! 
 

The hot menu for the day will be: burger in a bun, chips and peas with a chocolate chip 

muffin for pudding, plus juice or water.  As always there will also be a choice of baked 

potatoes or sandwich and salad for those who prefer. 
 

If you would like your child to have school lunch on this day the cost will be the same 

as normal.  So, for those children who pay for meals in Year 3 to Year 6 lunch will be 

£2.30 and for pupils in Nursery it will be £2.00. 
 

As an extra incentive, all children who have a  school dinner on Thursday 3rd October 

will be allocated a raffle ticket and entered into a prize draw.   
                 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Beeston and Ms Williams (Cook) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


